
SIS/CIR/2022-23/009                                                                                 21st June, 2022

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school is reopening in the physical mode from 23rd

June, 2022 (Thursday). The regular school timing and time table will be followed.

Amidst the rise of Covid-19 cases worldwide, every child must wear a mask and

carry sanitizer to school.

Your cooperation is highly appreciated.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas

Principal


